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This has been a very challenging 2020 so far, but I 

believe it will be one of the best years we have 

experienced. Through great challenges, comes great 

blessings! While everyone has been concerned about the 

Coronavirus, I have been spending my time meditating 

on How Big God is and knowing He has come through 

before, He will come through again. I hope you have 

been enjoying my mini messages on facebook. I have 

been trying to put up a couple every week. They are for 

your encouragement, so if you haven’t had a chance to 

see any of them, look on my Facebook page and you can 

catch up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next big step is getting videos on our web page. 

Hopefully, you will be seeing them in May. If the nation 

is safe to travel, we plan on traveling in June to visit the 

Admissions Office Building of Mission Teens in New 

Jersey. We will speak at the center there for a few days, 

and then we will go on to the Boston area to visit my 

children and grandchildren. 

 

Our plans are to take another trip at the end of August 

or first part of September to the two Michigan centers. 

 

 
 

We will be holding monthly meetings at the 

Cornick’s house when we are in the Rochester area. 

LaVern and I are sharing what we learned on our 

Educational trip in the fall of 2019 in Oklahoma. We 

have had one meeting before the virus hit and it was 

very well attended with good feedback. We are 

teaching on how to operate in the Gifts of the Spirit 

and how God desires to work through us as long as we 

are open to His voice and His leading. Please give us a 

call at (507)281-4035 if you would like to be a part of 

this and need directions. We send out e-mail notices of 

the dates and times. They are usually around the third 

Tuesdays of every month and are from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 

 

Our prayers for you are to stay tight with God while 

we are quarantined. We are expecting to have greater 

influences and see God move in spectacular ways.  

 

Blessings to you all, 

LaVern & Sandra Burdick 

Prayer requests: 
 

• Travel to open up in our country 

Coronavirus to end. 

• More partners to accomplish the 

vision. 

• Successful meetings at the Cornick’s 

to change peoples lives. 

• Mission Teens mortgages paid off in 

full. 

 

Spring 2020 

Greetings Family, Friends and Partners: 

We also got a new look on our 

Website. I hope it is easier for you 

to maneuver and you are enjoying 

all the added pictures. Please let 

me know what you think of it.  

 

Our website is 

www.wordinlifeministries.org. 
 

http://www.wordinlifeministries.org/

